

**NOTICE** 

COMMUNITY MEMBERS (ABERDEEN)

FEEDBACK SESSION

NOTICE NUMBER 30/2019

Notice is hereby given that a Feedback session on the issues raised by the community will be held on Tuesday, 19 March 2019 at 17h00 in the Thembaleziwe Community Hall, Aberdeen.

Members of the community are welcome to attend this meeting.

Further details can be obtained from Mr C Kombani at telephone number (049) 807 6001 or email <a href="mailto:kombanic@bnlm.gov.za">kombanic@bnlm.gov.za</a> during office hours from 07h30 to 16h30.

Dr E. M. RANKWANA MUNICIPAL MANAGER

> CHURCH SQAURE PO BOX 71 GRAAFF-REINET <u>TEL: 049</u> 807 5700 FAX: 049 892 4319

EMAIL: municipality@bnlm.gov.za

www.bnlm.gov.za